The Pool at

Camp Willow Springs

As we celebrate our 45th Anniversary, it has been exciting to see the construction progress at Camp Willow Springs this
summer. Dorms 3 & 4 are almost complete. Meeting room construction is well underway. The ampbhitheatre is taking
shape and construction of the CWS pool promises fun for all. The completion of these facilities will allow us to open
CWS next year and begin serving our first groups of campers.

In mid-July, excavation began for the CWS pool complex. The pool will be a central recreation feature at CWS. The
pool will have 5,198 square feet of swimming area and will include three water slides. The pool house will contain
bathroom facilities and include a storage and equipment room. Currently, the concrete shell of the pool has been completed
and the waterline tile has been installed. Construction of the pool house will begin this month.

As we continue with construction of the pool complex, we are still in need of funds to complete its construction. We are
excited that friends of CWS have provided a matching gift offer of $150,000 toward the pool complex. As a result, any
gift given toward the pool will be matched dollar for dollar up to this amount. The matching gift offer will run through
the end of this year. The total cost of the pool complex will be $445,000 and this cost includes the pool, pool house,
grading, fencing and retaining wall. We have currently raised $42,380.

The development of CWS has been a process that has already spanned several years. Through a challenging economy,
we have trusted the Lord to provide the funds to build CWS. We have seen His faithfulness in providing for our financial
needs so that we can serve campers next summer. We ask that you prayerfully consider a financial gift to the CWS pool
complex. Your donation will be matched dollar for dollar up to $150,000. Please help us take advantage of this matching
gift offer by allowing your donation to be doubled. Thank you for your support of this ministry.

Robbie Harris
Director of Operations & Development




THE DORMITORIES

Two duplex dormitories have been
completed and two more are in the final
stages of construction. Each dorm is
2,100 square feet and contains bathroom
and sleeping accomodations for 20
campers. There is also an
activity/meeting room in each dorm.

THE MEETING ROOM

The CWS meeting room is currently
under construction. This large building
is 4,608 square feet and will initally serve
the dual role of a meeting space for music
and Bible study as well as provide a
space for our camp food service.

THE Al\-'[PIIITHEATRl?T ONTHE ROAD AGAIN

The amphitheatre features tiered stone-seating for 300 This year we would love the opportunity to come to
and overlooks beautiful Lake Gaston. It has been tunded your area to share more about the ministries of Camp
through a naming opportunity. The stage area will be Willow Springs and Camp Willow Run. We

built soon. welcome any opportunity to share at your church or
1l to a group of friends in your home. Please contact
Robbie Harris or Luke Newton at 252.586.4665 or
info@campwillowsprings.org if you are interested in
hosting such an event.

SUMMER CAMP 2014

We will begin serving general public campers in
grades 3-6 during summer 2014. The dates of the camp
weeks and registration information will be announced
later this year.

WWW. CaIllpWillOWSpl‘lllgS. org info@campwillowsprings.org
You can learn more about the project, follow the progress, 252.586.1665

and give online.

Camp Willow Springs Contribution Form

}rPléase make checks 'paya'ble and mail to: |

Camp Willow Springs

\ame: 190 Mangum Lane
e Littleton, NC 27850
\ddress: o All gifts are deductible for tax

purposes as permitted by law.
City: __ Siate: Zip:

Phone: @
FEnclosed is my gift in the amount of §




